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We	can’t	believe	it’s	already	December!	November	flew	by	and	before	we	know	
it,	Christmas	will	be	here!		
	
This	month	we	will	be	exploring	different	Christmas	activities.	We	will	learn	about	
the	birth	of	Jesus	and	the	celebration	of	Advent.	Families	are	welcome	to	join	
Madonna	school	for	the	lighting	of	the	Advent	candle,	singing	and	a	reading	
related	to	our	Jesse	Tree.		
	
	
With	the	changing	of	the	seasons,	we	have	noticed	a	number	of	new	clothing	
items	coming	in	to	help	the	children	stay	warm!	Please	ensure	that	everything	is	
labelled	with	your	child’s	name	or	initials	so	we	are	able	to	sort	out	what	belongs	
to	whom.		
	
	
A	note	on	the	upcoming	Christmas	Tinkerlab	FOP:	
We	are	thrilled	that	so	many	families	are	excited	to	attend	our	Tinkerlab	FOP	this	
year.	We	want	to	inform	anyone	who	has	signed	up	for	both	the	AM	and	PM	
session,	it	can	only	count	as	one	FOP.	We	would	encourage	those	who	have	
signed	up	twice	to	choose	one	session	to	attend,	rather	than	both.	Thank	you	for	
your	consideration.		
	
	
We	will	be	hosting	the	Brighter	Beginnings	Class	Party	on	Wednesday,	December	
18.	Parents	are	welcome	to	join	us	for	the	last	hour	of	class,	when	we	will	sing	a	
few	songs	and	maybe	someone	very	jolly	will	stop	by	for	a	visit…!	
	
	
Please	see	the	letter	below	for	a	note	on	Christmas	gifts.		
	
	
	 	



Upcoming	Events:	
December	4	–	Christmas	Tinkerlab	FOP	AM	9:00am	
December	4	–	Christmas	Tinkerlab	FOP	PM	5:30pm	
December	11	–	Choking	Hazards	FOP	9:00am	
December	11	–	Danish	Way	of	Parenting	FOP	11:00am	
December	18	–	Christmas	Party	10:30am/2:30pm	
December	20	–	Operational	Day,	no	classes	
December	20-January	5	–	Christmas	Break	
	
	
	

	


